
Children have a choice and are asked to complete TWO tasks this half term, one from each column. In class we will be having a ‘show and tell’ session to celebrate 

the children’s homework efforts. If you have any questions, please speak to your class teacher.  

 

Thorndown Primary School  

Homework Choices Year 3 Spring 2019 

Date Given: Friday 5th April 

Date Due:  Wednesday 8th May 

Children will share their homework with the 

rest of the class. 

Don’t forget our Flag Fen trip on Friday 

26th April (the first Friday back).  

Regular Tasks 

Reading  - Please read for at least 15 minutes each day. If you can read to an adult, that would be great.  

Year 3 spellings have been stuck in your home school diaries. Please continue to learn a few of these each 

week.  

Maths—Please practise your times tables. Get online and win points for your class on TT Rockstars!  It’s a fun 

way to speed up you times table knowledge.  

Next half term the children will be learning about weather. 

• Can you make your own rain gauge  (or other weather instrument) 

to measure the weather?  Record the information you  find,      

everyday for a week. See this link for some tips. 

https://www.metoffice.gov.uk/learning/weather-for-kids/weather-

station/rain-gauge 

• Write a weather poem. 

• Compose a piece of music comparing two different types of 

weather eg sun and storm or rain and snow. 

 

 

Design a game to help someone learn about fractions. 

This could be about halves and quarters of number or 

shapes. Some children might spot the link between halv-

ing and dividing by 2.  

Perhaps they could make flash cards, a board game, card 

game or an active game to be played in a bigger space. 

 

 

 


